COPY.
Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th October, 1929.
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
23rd instant respecting the steamer "SyAVA", and in reply I hawe
to say that the Committee, who had the case before them at

their meeting today, are agreeable to the Owners'! proposal to

have the 2nd Special Survey No.3 and Boller Survey of this
vessel carried out in January next. I shall be glad if you

will inform the Owmers accordingly.
I an, Dear ®irs,

Yours faithfully,

“lerk to the
Classification Committee.

. The Surveyors,
| coremucew.

Lloyd's Register
FOum@zon




